
PLEASE POST: 
 

Pleasantville Environmental Coalition 
Box 24322, Houston TX 77229 

713-298-9833/phone      713-674-4728/fax 
1dallen1@gmail.com

www.neighborhoodlink.com/pleasantvilleec
 
Notice Sent via: Email, Fax, Community Website and Posting at the Judson Robinson Sr. Community Center 

 
Monday, February 18, 2008 

 
ATTENTION:   All Community Schools, Churches, Businesses, and Community-Based Organizations in  
   the Pleasantville Community 
 
Pleasantville Civic League Holland Middle School 
Pleasantville Area Super Neighborhood Council #57 Gethsemane MBC 
Pleasantville Voter’s League St. Paul MBC 
Pleasantville Community Housing and Community Development Jesus Way Bible Church 
Pleasantville Elementary Tabernacle of Praise 
Pleasantville Neighborhood Library Pleasantville Village Apartments 
Pleasantville United Methodist Church Judson Robinson Sr. Community Center 
 

REMOTE CONTROL LOCOMOTIVES  
in the Pleasantville Community 

 

Pictures taken by the Pleasantville Environmental Coalition on Monday, February 18, 2008 
 
The Pleasantville Environmental Coalition would like to urge all Pleasantville schools and residents to use extra 

caution when crossing the tracks at Laurentide and Pleasantville. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Debbie Allen, President, PEC 
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